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The Movement issued a circular to members quite a while back. It included 
various comments that we had received from several regional branches 
concerning the name of the Movement. In turn, we offered our perspective 
with regards to the main elements that should be present in any proposed 
new name. We concluded by stating that each member was to present their 
suggestions concerning the following options: 

1- Maintaining the Movement’s current name ‘The Movement of Arab 
Nationalists’. 

2- Adopting the proposed new name ‘The Movement of Arab Socialist 
Nationalists’. 

3- Suggesting any other new name. 

After receiving and surveying members’ suggestions, we found that the vast 
majority of members recommended keeping the original name, which is ‘The 
Movement of Arab Nationalists’.  Although the issue is not one of numbers or 
mathematical calculation, the Movement feels that the majority opinion is 
correct and proper. Accordingly, the Movement announces its final decision 
with regards to its name, which is keeping the title ‘The Movement of Arab 
Nationalists’. We now consider this matter closed. 

Issued by the Executive Committee 

June 1959   
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